
  
  

High   School   Bulletin   for   March   22,   2021   
  

Today’s   High   School   birthday:   Daniel   and   Kirkland   Czewski,   and   Bobby   
Hitchcock   

  
Drama   Club   members,   please   make   sure   to   check   your   email   ASAP   regarding   practice   for   the   
week   of   March   22,   2021.   
  

Student   of   the   Month   for   January   are   as   follows:     
9th   grade   -   Gabby   Crumm     
10th   grade   -   Sam   Beagle     
11th   grade   -   Austin   Eberlein     
12th   grade   -   Brynn   Polega     
Please   help   to   congratulate   these   students   when   you   see   them.   They   will   be   treated   to   a   pizza   
party,   in   the   cafeteria,   tomorrow,   March   23rd   at   2:20.     

  
JV   and   Varsity   baseball   practice   will   be   outside   until   6:00PM   Tonight.   

  
The   Columbia   Township   Library,   in   Unionville,   has   opened   back   up!!   So   please   go   in   and   get   a   
book   or   2!   

  
  April   16th   is   the   last   day   that   yearbook   orders   will   be   accepted.   Thanks!   

  
There   is   a    Mandatory   Senior   Meeting   scheduled   for   tomorrow,    March,   23rd,   2021   at   2:45.   
Please   plan   accordingly   to   attend   the   meeting.   

  
Part-time   jobs   for   middle   school   and   high   school   students   will   be   available   at   Saginaw   Valley   
Seed   corn   Producers,   LLC   (ed   Mantey   &   Sons,   Inc.)   seed   farm   in   July   and   August   of   2021.   The   
job   involves   walking   to   detassel   hybrid   seedcorn   fields.   Applicants   must   be   at   least   thirteen   
years   old   and   have   a   social   security   number.   
The   number   of   hours   worked   per   day   may   vary   due   to   weather   and   field   conditions.   
Apply   online   at    www.svseedcorn.com .   Questions   can   be   directed   to    info@svseedcorn.com .   

  
Updated   Karrs   drivers   training   info   sheets   are   in   the   office.   

  
"Our   competitive   STEM   programs   are   looking   for   a   few   good   students.    The   robotics   team   will   
be   hosting   a   Battle   Bots   style   competition   and   they   are   looking   for   teams   to   build   and   
compete.    The   electric   car   racing   team   is   gearing   up   for   their   first   race   in   May   at   Kettering   
University   and   is   looking   to   grow   the   team.    If   you   are   interested   in   either,   contact   Mr.   Beagle."   

  
If   you   are   interested   in   playing   softball,   please   contact   Coach   Delbert   
( delbert_benson@hotmail.com )   and   Coach   Gainforth   ( gainfori@think-usa.org )   at   this   time.   
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   baseball,   please   contact   Coach   Bader   ( badert@think-usa.org )   
at   this   time.   

http://www.svseedcorn.com/
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If   you   are   interested   in   running   track,   please   contact   Coach   Carpenter   ( randy@colwood.org )   at   
this   time.     
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   girls'   soccer,   please   contact   Coach   Kevin   
( thekkuhls@yahoo.com )   and   Coach   Aaron   ( kuhl1ap@gmail.com )   at   this   time.   
    

If   you   are   interested   in   trap   shooting,   please   contact   Season   Holdwick   
( sholdwick@yahoo.com )   at   this   time.     
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   spring   sports,   each   coach   is   awaiting   your   email   to   confirm   
that   you   are   interested   in   playing   this   year.   There   could   be   meetings   set   up   prior   to   the   
season.   Do   not   miss   out   on   these   meetings   because   you   did   not   sign   up   with   your   coach.   

  
Just   a   quick   reminder   to   students   that   have   to   leave,   are   coming   to   class,   are   coming   to   
school   from   appointments,   or   are   late,    please   use   door   #4   by   the   office.   

  
Students,   just   a   reminder   if   your   going   on   a   college   visit   please   have   the    Guidance   Office   sign   
your   form     before   you   go   on   your   visit..   

  
Students:   All   vehicles   must   be   registered   in   the   office.   Permit   forms   are   available   on   the   
website.   

  
Remember   Patriots:    Care   for   others.   Own   the   day.   Be   determined.   Show   effort."   
  
  


